

## U.S. Department of Justice United States Parole Commission

Office of the General Counsel

90 K Street, N.E., Third Floor Washington, D.C. 20530

Telephone: (202) 346-7036 Facsimile: (202) 357-1083

January 25, 2012

John Gregory Lambros Register No. 00436-124 U.S.P. Leavenworth P.O. Box 1000 Leavenworth, KS 66048-1000

Re: Letter Dated January 7, 2012

Dear Mr. Lambros:

The Commission is in receipt of your January 7 correspondence. Please note that the Commission does not have jurisdiction over your sentence, which was imposed by a federal district court (D. Minn.) under the Sentencing Reform Act. It is not a transfer treaty case.

Very truly yours,

Rockne J. Chickinell General Counsel

By:

Johanna E. Markind

Attorney